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Latest News! 

What I have enjoyed most about my learning this term: 

“The Banana Baking!   
We had to  “squish” the bananas. They looked 

disgusting. but we 
made muffins which 
tasted amazing.”  
by Neve. 

We made banana 

smoothies. We 

had to put in 

bananas, yoghurt 

and ice. We 

drank them in the 

Willow Tunnel. 

By Ella M 

I liked 
the trip to 

Tescos. 
They  t

old us 

where t
hey ge

t Bann
as 

from and showed us 

how to peel a banana
 

the way the monkeys
 

peel th
em. 

By Cha
rlie 

I like doing the bar 

graphs. 

By Imogen. 

I loved learning the five times table, our 

Banana Assembly, getting a Goodie Bag 

from Tescos and learning how to peel a 

banana properly, the Andy Warhol art 

work which we did, the bar graphs about 

our favourite fruit, learning about Martin 

Luther King and the Times Table Egg 

Hunt...... 

By Aaron 

Next term out topic will revolve around  a novel study of Fantastic Mr Fox, and homes around the world..... 

I loved
 the 

Easte
r Egg hunt 

when we had to 

solve 
a  

m u l t i p l i c a t i o n 

puzzle
. 

By Jamie L 

 I enjoyed making the 
Fairtrade posters. They 
were fun to make and 
really colourful. By Matthew. 

Maths 

The children have been working very 

hard learning how to multiply and 

divide and have learned the 2,3,4,5 

and 10 times tables. 

We have also been working on data 

handling and they learned how to 

conduct a survey and prepare a bar 

graph showing their  favourite fruit. 

Writing 

The children have developed 

many writing skills via their 

topic,  

They wrote letters to Tesco's, 

created posters about Fair 

Trade ,  produced  some 

imaginative writing and wrote a 

recount of their trip. 

Global Citizenship Week. 

P3 were delighted to take part in 

Global Citizenship Week. They 

especially enjoyed the show by Mr 

Eco, who visited our school and 

then showed themselves to be 

very responsible citizens when 

they took part in Litter Picking 

with P6.  

P3 h ave  a l l 

thoroughly enjoyed 

their project on 

Bananas and Fair-

trade. 

We all worked 

t o g e t h e r  t o 

p r o d u c e  t h i s 

fantast ic wa l l 

display. 


